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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been a wonderful few weeks leading up to the festive break, with so much to look back fondly on. This 
week the nativities have been the final star on top of our tree, and we hope that both the children and families 
hold these special memories close to their hearts. The children (and staff!) are all ready for the break, to 
recharge batteries and spend some quality family time with loved ones.  
 
Finally, it is with sadness but great pride that we wave off Mr Pennington for his next learning step in his career. 
As you are aware, he will become the  Acting Headteacher at North Molton for two terms until next 
September.  This is such an exciting opportunity, and we know he will be amazing - but we will all miss him 
dearly.  Good Luck Mr Pennington from all the children, families and staff at Sticklepath.  
 
We wish everyone the happiest Christmas holiday and all the very best for the New Year. Will see everyone 
back on Tuesday 7th January 2025.   
 
Best wishes 
 
Ms Warner, Mr Blunt and all the staff at Sticklepath.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Growth Mindset Learner of the term 

 

Congratulations to all our Growth Mindset Award Winners! 

Lucy S 

Jenson H 

Theo C 

 

Charlie B 

Sophie B 

Jorja G 

William T 

Friday 20th December 2024 

Alba S-T 

Olivia B 

Reagan H 

Mila B 

Ella R 

Lochlan P-B 

Josh C 

Evie W-E 

 



 
This half term, Year 5 have taken part in a Mini-police programme 
where a police officer visited school where in which the children 
focused upon citizenship and community values. The children 
were taught about road safety, online safety, anti-social 
behaviour and speed awareness. They then chose a policing- 
based topic that affects our community. The children chose 
speed awareness where we went out into the community and 
looked at the speed of drivers in our local community.  
Year 5 have loved taking part in this project learnt a lot and has 
led the children to think deeply about their own behaviour and 
safety in their local area. We want to say a huge thank you to PC 
Matt Young for his work in supporting our children think about 
making good choices in our community.  

 
 

 

 

 

  

Forest School 

Merry Christmas from Forest school, over the festive season the wildlife trust has a '12 wild ideas' challenge, how 
many will you do? 
 

Year 5 Mini Police 



Important Dates 

After School Sport Timetable 

Special visit  

 

  

Term starts  -  Tuesday 7th January 

Half Term -  Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February 

Non pupil day – Monday 24th February  

Term Ends – Friday 4th April  

 

We had a very special visit this morning!  

The Barnstaple Round Table had heard about the theft of our 
balance bikes and wanted to send some Christmas cheer to 
our Reception and Nursery classes. They got in touch with 
Santa and Mrs Claus who were happy to come and deliver 
them to the children . We are so extremely grateful for their 
support  

 



Gymnastics 
 

  



September 2025 Starters  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Spring Timetable  

Lunchtime Cross Country  

Drama Club 

 

 

Please take a look at your child’s Timetable for the Spring Term 

Year 1 PE days -To be confirmed 

Year 5 swimming – starts Monday 20th January 

 

  

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Forest School  
AWE 
EFI 

 
LWA 
CDI 

 

 
BCL 
RSO 

 

Eco Warriors 
TRG 

PE 

TRG 
CDI  
AJA 
DSM 
DMO 
BPH 

TRG 
CDI 

DSM 
DMO 

EFI 
AWE 
AJA 
BCL 
RSO 

 

RSO 
BCL 

 

EFI 
AWE 
BPH 

No need to register - just turn up!   
Children should wear their PE kits to 
school that day. 
 
Yr 2 - Tuesdays 
Yr 3/4 - Fridays 
Yr 5/6 – Wednesdays  
 

Drama Club 
 
We are very excited to announce our Summer 2025 production is going to be Disney's Aladdin Jnr! Our 
performance dates are set for 25th and 26th June and we cannot wait to get auditions and rehearsals 
underway!  
 
Audition information: All children have brought home and parents have been emailed audition information. 
Please note children only need to attend one of the two audition sessions based on which character they 
choose to audition for. Any children auditioning for: Aladdin, Jasmine, Genie, Jafar or Iago are required to 
attend on Tuesday 7th January (First Day Back) until 4:30. Everyone else will need to attend on Tuesday 
14th January until 4:30. We will then send out a cast list and rehearsal schedule. 
 



 

 

  

Menu from Tuesday 7th January 2025 

Please find below the Food Standards Agencys List of Allergens – Numberered 1-14 
Some of our dishes contain Allergens which are monitored closely and are listed alongside the 

corresponding dish. 
 1. Celery 

2. Cereals Containing Gluten 
3. Crustaceans 

 

    4. Eggs 
    5. Fish 

6. Lupin 
    7. Milk 

8. Molluscs 
9. Mustard 
10. Nuts 
11. Peanuts 

12. Sesame Seeds 
 13. Soya 
14. Sulphur 
Dioxide 

Monday – Non pupil day 

 

Tuesday  

SM1: Homemade tomato pasta served with mixed green salad and bread (2.)  

Pudding: Homemade wholemeal shortcake (2.) 

 
Wednesday  

SM1: Homemade chicken korma served with fluffy tilda rice and a choice of sides  (2.7.10.) 

Vegetarian: Homemade spinach, red pepper, sweet potato and chickpea madras with fluffy tilda rice and a choice of sides 

(10.) 

Pudding: Homemade gingerbread (2.4.) 

 

Pudding: (2.) 

 

Thursday  

SM1: Stuffed crust Chicago town pizza with potato twisters and peas or sweetcorn (2.7.) 

Pudding: Homemade vanilla sponge with icing and sprinkles (2.4.) 

 
Friday 

SM1:Breaded coddies alongside golden fries, mushy peas and seasonal vegetables (2.5.)  

Vegetarian: Spicy beanburger alongside golden fries, mushy peas and seasonal vegetables  (2.) 

Pudding: Freshly baked white chocolate chip cookie (2.4.7.13.) 

 

 

 

Payments for dinners (£2.50) are to be made online at ‘www.mychildatschool.com’ or via MCAS 

app.  

Jacket Potato with beans is available most days.  

Fresh salad available every day.  

Fresh fruit platter and yoghurt available every day as an alternative to pudding.  

 



Birthdays  

 

  Happy Birthday from everyone at Sticklepath! 

 
Archie H                     Bella R-R 

Ashton H                    Evie W-E 

Bluebelle T                 Morgan R-G 

Erin M-B                     Sophia L 
 
Frank H                       Hollie H 
 
James-Dean K            Maci B 
 
Rosanna C                  Wynter C 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Community news…  

 

 

  

North Devon GIRLS ONLY 
Hub Information 
 
Weekly 
Sessions: Wednesdays 7 
PM - 8:30 PM, 8 January - 
5 February and  

5 March - 2 April 2025 
at Pilton Community 
College, Chaddiford Ln, 
Barnstaple EX31 1RB 

Cost: FREE 

Parents can complete the 
expression of interest form 
here 
- https://app.upshot.org.uk/
signup/ba7c7851/ - or scan 
the QR Code on the 
attached Poster. 
 

https://app.upshot.org.uk/signup/ba7c7851/
https://app.upshot.org.uk/signup/ba7c7851/


 



  



 



 

 

  



 

Exciting festive events at Barnstaple Pannier Market! 
  
Flourishing Barnstaple is delighted to bring festive cheer to the community with an incredible line-up of entertainment at the 
Barnstaple Pannier Market from Tuesday, 10 December to Saturday, 21 December. Here are two special events we think 
you’ll love:  
  

•       Kids Silent Disco: Friday, 20 December at 6pm – A fun-filled event where children can dance to their heart's 
content with music, laughter, and festive vibes! 

  
 More festive fun: 
The market will also host a variety of free and low-cost events, including:  
- Live music and choirs  
- Children’s shows and community performances  
- Prize bingo, quizzes, and carol singing  
  
Many events are free, while ticketed performances are capped at just £5 as part of the ‘Festive for a Fiver’ initiative. Free 
events are first-come, first-served, so arrive early to grab your spot. Tickets for paid events can be purchased 
at www.ticketsource.co.uk/panniermarket or from the Pannier Market Office (Wednesdays and Fridays, 10am–12pm and 
1pm–3pm).  
  
This is a great opportunity for families to enjoy festive entertainment and support local traders in the lead-up to Christmas.  
  
For full details, visit Barnstaple.co.uk or follow the Barnstaple Pannier Market Facebook page. Don’t miss the fun – we 
hope to see you there!  
  

 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/panniermarket/kids-christmas-silent-disco/e-lqdpqx
http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/panniermarket
https://www.barnstaple.co.uk/whats-on
https://www.facebook.com/BarnstaplePannierMarket/

